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18 June 2020
Dear Parents/carers
Well we have nearly reached the end of our first week being open again at Bridgemere School and I would like to say a big thank you to you as parents and carers for all your support.

The drop offs in the morning and collections in the afternoon have run smoothly, thank you for adhering to the 2m social distancing markings and coming at your allocated time, it has been very much appreciated. I do want to also say the children who have been attending school have been great. I know that this is because you have spoken to them beforehand about how life in school will be a little different and have prepared them, so thank you. I do know some of them are feeling a little tired today, I don’t think the weather is helping but it is Friday tomorrow!

Thank you to all those parents who came this morning to pick up their child’s/ren home learning books. It was lovely to see you all and especially the children who accompanied you; there has been a lot of growing going on in the past 3 months! We still have a few home learning books left in school; please remember that there will be a further opportunity to pick up tomorrow morning at 9.15-9.45am. If you cannot make that time please contact the school office.
As always if there is anything you wish to discuss with me or you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Many thanks again for all your support
Caroline Middleton 
Head of School

